
         
June 2023 

Dear Future 2nd Grader,  
 
 Welcome to Second Grade!  I am excited you are in my 
class!  There are some important things you will need to know 
before school begins in September.   
 
 We will begin gym classes the first day of school.  You will 
need a pair of sneakers.  You may bring in an extra pair to leave in 
school. 
 
 The following school supplies WILL BE provided: 
   *pencils 
   *crayons/colored pencils 
   *pencil box/pouch 
   *notebooks 
   *folders  
   *glue sticks 
 
 You will need a backpack. 
 
 Optional items that you may also bring in: 

*box of tissues/wipes to donate to the class           
*a water bottle to leave on your desk 
*a “Take Home” folder  

 
 Have a great summer!  Please try to find time to read and 
practice math facts.  See you soon!  
 
         Your Friend, 
 
         Mrs. Vibbard 


